
 

Tatrakshika Day Message 

Dear Tatrakshikas, 

On this momentous occasion of 30th Tatrakshika Day, I extend my warmest greetings and 

gratitude to all the remarkable women who are the foundation of Indian Coast Guard. 

Over the years, our organization has evolved from a small group of like-minded individuals into 

a vibrant community of strong, supportive women. Through our various welfare initiatives, we 

have created a network that fosters a sense of belonging, ensures no family faces challenges 

alone, and strengthens the spirit of camaraderie among us. Together, we have worked 

relentlessly to uplift, empower, and educate one another. 

As I reflect on our journey, I am filled with immense pride in all that we have achieved. We 

have made great strides in promoting education and skill development for the spouses and 

children of Coast Guard personnels, enabling them to thrive in their personal and professional 

lives. Our steadfast commitment to social welfare is reflected in our ongoing efforts to make a 

meaningful difference in local communities. Through health screenings, workshops, and 

awareness campaigns, we have supported the well-being of Coast Guard families. Additionally, 

our involvement in regular clean-up drives and environmental conservation projects 

demonstrates our shared dedication to improving our surroundings and serving the greater 

good. 

On this day, I encourage each one of you to remember that we all are one team, we have one 

goal and boundless potential. Together we can and we will. So let us unite to bring positive 

change and impact on our society. You are the pillars upon which the success of our Coast 

Guard families is built. 

I would also like to express my sincere appreciation to the founding members and predecessors 

of this organization, whose vision and contributions have shaped our organisation into what it is 

today. Their legacy will always be cherished. 

My deepest thanks to all Tatrakshikas for your unwavering dedication and tireless efforts. Let 

us continue to support one another, share our stories, and empower each other to reach new 

heights. The future is bright, and it is through our collective strength and unity that we will 

continue to build an even stronger and more supportive community for our Coast Guard 

families. 

 

 



 

Let us move forward together with pride, humility, and a steadfast commitment to the values 

that unite us—courage, compassion, and a lifelong sense of service. 

Wishing you and your families health, joy, peace, and prosperity.Happy Tatrakshika Day to all 

the incredible women of the Coast Guard Wives Welfare Organisation! 

With profound respect and gratitude, 

 

Mrs Priya Paramesh 

President Tatrakshika 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


